Road improvement scheme for Moyarget
Road, Mosside

A £308,000 carriageway Road improvement scheme on B67 Moyarget Road, Mosside
will commence on Monday 27 September 2021.

£160,000 Street Lighting scheme on the
Seagoe Road, Portadown to commence

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has announced that a £160,000 street
lighting scheme will commence on the Seagoe Road, Portadown, on Monday 4
October 2021.

ACM Cladding Fund opens for
applications

A new £1 million fund to remove unsafe aluminium composite material (ACM)
cladding from private residential buildings has opened for applications.

£350,000 provision of shared
cycleway/footway, junction realignment
and resurfacing scheme on Ballynakilly
Road, Coalisland

A £350,000 scheme to provide a shared cycleway/footway, realign the junction
and resurface 500metres of carriageway at Hackingblock Road / Ballynakilly
Road, Coalisland, will commence on Monday 27 September 2021.
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Getting things done — Arnhall Drive
#dundeewestend

Residents have recently contacted me about the deteriorating state of the
road surface in Arnhall Drive, including potholes - see below :

I raised this with the City Council'’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and have
received the following helpful feedback :
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“We have inspected the road and found a couple of Category 3 potholes (repair
within 30 working days).

Many parts look worse than they are due to it being a concrete road that has
been surface dressed.

However, on checking the carriageway programme it was due to receive an
overlay in 2023/24, this is under review so this may move.

We should have a better idea in the next few months when the review is
complete.”



